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Gerard, Jennie

From: Kernighan, Pat

Sent: Thursday, May 22, 2014 7:32 PM

To: Gerard, Jennie

Subject: FW: CPRB intake of all complaints

Importance: High

 

 

Pat Kernighan 
Oakland City Council President 

And Councilmember for District 2 

1 Frank H. Ogawa Plaza 

Oakland, CA  94612 

510-238-7002  

pkernighan@oaklandnet.com 

 

From: rashidah grinage [mailto:rashidah@earthlink.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 12, 2013 10:36 AM 
To: Kernighan, Pat; Schaaf, Libby 

Cc: 4406vailcat@comcast.net; 'Jeff Landau' 

Subject: CPRB intake of all complaints 
Importance: High 

 

Pat and Libby: 

 

I have just sent  you an ACLU press release from 2000 emphasizing the point that discussions regarding the 

CPRB need to be public. 

 

Once again, we are requesting that the Rules Committee schedule this item at the Public Safety Committee. 

The  consolidation of the intake of complaints has been referred to as recently as Sunday by the Mayor, yet 

there has been no public disclosure about the reason for the delay in implementation, which was meant to 

occur last month. The  memo by C.A. Santana which provides an explanation is not a substitute for  public 

discourse on this matter. 

 

We look forward to your scheduling this item at the Rules Committee on Thursday, February 14, or to a 

written statement explaining why you will not do so. 

 

Thanks very much, 

Rashidah 

Rashidah obo 

PUEBLO 

3528 Foothill Blvd 

Oakland CA 94601 

 

Rashidah 



2

 


